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15th May

me a

Sir,

I have the honor to

acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 4th Ultimo, requesting

to be furnished with a list

of the furniteese which will

be required by this Departmen

in addition to that now in

use and fit to be ntilized in

the neer Departmentae building

It is of course very defficull

to estemate, with any degree

of correctieen, what parnition

will be required for the new

Departments to be occupied

bect.

C. Coticel Esqr

Secretary.

Mr. Dept. of Public Works

Ottawa
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126 May 1888 - 22 May 1888, (R.G. 10, Volume 4389)
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